


On Sunday, June 6, 1993, we
concluded another successful year
of our "historical" efforts with a
festive celebration (and annual
meeting) at Temple Sholom. After
a splendid brunch, Renee

Matthews
beguiled us
with a nostalgic
medley of
American and
Yddish songs
which evoked a
wonderful
reaction and
great applause

Walter Roth : , '  . ,rrom Ine
audience. It

was a most appropriate rendition
for our Society, for it was Renee's
father, Avrum Matthews, who
sang the lead role in "The
Romance of a People" performed
on July 3, 1933 at the Century of
Progress" World's Fair at Soldier
Field.

There are many Board members
who contributed to our work
during the year. The Minsky
committee, consisting of Irvin
Suloway, Norman Schwartz,
Irving Cutler and its chairman,
Charles Bernstein, selected our
awardees for the year and are now
in the process of arranging the
publication of the new works,
which will be mailed to our
members in the Fall.

Leah Axelrod once again led
our summer tours in 1992 and is
now leading several tours this
summer. We thank her and her
tour leaders for their splendid
efforts. Our bi-monthly programs
continue to be outstandins and we

thank the program committee
under its chairman, Burt Robin.

We also thank Herman Draznin
for his continued role as our
controller and treasurer. Herman
has performed this function for the
Society for many years and we are
deeply appreciative for his financial
guardianship. In the same spirit,
we thank our new secretary, Clare
Greenburg, and our office
secretary, Eve Levin. Joe Kraus
has been an outstanding success in
his second year as editor of
Chicago Jeu,ish History. We are
very proud ofhis achievements. In
addition, we thank the entire
Board of Directors in helping with
the Society's programs.

Our Nominating Committee,
under the chairmanship of Judge
Sheldon Gardner, selected as
nominees to our Board, Rabbi
Elliot B. Gertel, Sol Gutstein,
Seymour Persky and Sue Weiler.
They were all elected at our annual
meeting and we look forward to
their presence on our Board.

And Norman Schwartz
continued his tireless work as a
researcher of the many questions
that our members and non-
members ask us for help in
answering.

A number of our members
concluded their terms on the
Board, Daniel Beederman, Marian
Cutler, Herbert Kraus and Stanley
Rosen, and we thank them for their
work and contributions to the
Society as Board members. We
look forward to their continued
participation as members.

We wish all of you a good and
healthy summer. tr

Society Welcomes
Members Joining in
the Last Quarter

It's been a quarter of growth for
the Society and we would like to
welcome the many new members who
have ioined in the last three months.

Dr. Louis Bosches
Mr & Mrs. Mqn'in

Dickman
llilliam Dolnick
Maxine Hotlman
Betty lans Kahn
Mr. & Mrs. Fred

Kmmer
Martha Mqndel
Melvin Marks
Bemard Neistein

Hilda Nevman
Seymour

Nordenberg
Mel Not'en
Mrc. Edward Oher
Bemice Rosenberg
Bemard Shetman
Nonh Suburban

Slnagogue Beth
EI

We welcome each of them
separately and all of them collectively.
The job of telling the history of our
community is possible only when all
ofus participate in it.

To aid in the mission of our
Society, we encourage all of our
members to participate in our ongoing
projects. Look for announcements for
our quarterly open meetings and
consider participating in our oral
history project, our proposed video
history of the Jews of Chicago, and in
the planning process behind the many
events we undertake.

We are an entirely volunteer
organization, so any contribution you
can make to our work not only helps
in our project but makes it possible in
the first place.

What's more, we ask you to
consider giving memberships to our
Society to friends, family members or
former Chicagoans who may have left
the city but not gotten it entirely out of
their hearts. Memberships include a
subscription to our newsletter which
we hope can work to involve Jews
everywhere in recording and retelling

trour heritage.




























